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June 2, 2020 
 
 
President and Members of Council 
City-County Building 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
Enclosed is the amendment to Resolution #875-2019, authorizing the Mayor and the Director of City Planning to 
enter into an Agreement(s) and Contract(s) with Openbox Design, LLC for the purposes of developing a 
Community Visioning study for the neighborhoods of East Hills and Lincoln-Lemington-Belmar. This amendment 
changes the vendor for the project to E Holdings, Inc. and amends the cost to $90,289.76, which is a decrease of 
$109,710.24 below the amount approved by City Council in December 2019. The proposed work still includes 
assisting the Department in community outreach, inventory/analysis of the neighborhoods, the development of 
plan alternatives, and writing a final vison plan. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at 412-255-0760. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Andrew Dash, AICP 
Acting Director of City Planning 
 
Cc: Mayor’s Budget Office 
 Dan Gilman, Chief of Staff 


